Smith’s two first years on the Smith College Tennis Team are this week’s athlete of the
week nomination. Jane Nylund and Macailagh Herman both stepped up when needed
after Ruth Linz became injured. They each brought in wins in the Wellesley match and
went on to win a round in singles in the NEWITT Oct 17-19. The NEWITT is the oldest
and largest regional intercollegiate tennis tournament in the country and boasts of some
of the best division players nationally..

Jane is currently 3-2 in singles play and she is now also playing #2 doubles with Katy
Walker and they hold a 2-1 record. Macailagh is 3-3 overall at #6 singles.

Congratulations to both!!



